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To:  Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor, Sam Gingerich
University of Alaska Anchorage

Fr: Monique Marron,
UAA Governance Office

Re:  Extension of the GER new course moratorium
On October 7, 2016 the Faculty Senate approved the following motion:

The Faculty Senate moves that because of the continuing discussions around general
education at multiple levels (Statewide alignment, UAA assessment, budgetary
constraints, NWCCU accreditation standard compliance, AA degree revision), each with
potential to impact GERs, the GERC and UAB recommend we continue the GER new
course moratorium. This moratorium was enacted last year for the remainder of AY16
and this motion would continue it through AY 17, and would apply only new courses, not
revision of existing courses with GER designation.

If I may be of further assistance, please let me know.
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